
       

 

 

TIMELINE AMMENDMENT STATEMENT: ACP 2021-088 

  

The current agreed timeline for ACP 2021- 088 will not be met due to notification of additional HM Government 

Departmental airspace requirements.  These additional requirements are currently high level and work is ongoing by 

the Stakeholder to refine these requirements, prior to the detail being shared with Bristow and the Maritime and 

Coastguard Agency as the current ACP sponsors.  Due to this, the ACP was unable to progress to the Stage 2 gateway 

on the 14 of April 2023, as set out within the currently approved timeline.  To ensure clarity of process, we need to 

reengage with our stakeholder community on this additional requirement and resubmit amended Stage 2A 

documentation to capture this engagement. Bristow and the MCA are also currently engaged with the CAA and the 

Government stakeholder in question to discuss a revised timeline. 

 

 


